Country Western Music

College Grove Center o Highway 94 at College Avenue

16 February 1967

This letter, Mr. Nittler. . . . . .

« « o » will serve as verification that you did receive KSON on
February 1, 1967,

Hope you will be able to continue to pick us up in the future.

ordially. . . . .

ck Rabell
hief Engineer

Mr, Bill Nittler
P.O. Box 112
Englewood, Colorado 80110

Pyl



